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JRPS BAND ‘COME AND TRY’ 
 

 
The Jasper Road Band is a highly valued program with over 150 students involved yearly. 
Through a difficult 2021, students were acknowledged for their dedication and at-home 
practice while the school received high praise for the continuity of learning we are able to 
provide students. During Term 4 each year, students in Year 2 are afforded the opportunity to 
enrol for the following year.  
 
Every year the school holds a ‘Come and Try’ Band Night for interested students and 
families. Unfortunately, due to current COVID restrictions we are unable to have parents on 
site for this event. To provide as much information to parents as possible, the band 
committee have produced a video with general information and an introduction to each 
instrument that students are able to play.  
 
Students and families are encouraged to watch the video found at the link below. 

https://vimeopro.com/bamstudios/jrps-band-2022 

After viewing the video, if you have decided to join our wonderful band program, please use 
the QR or link below to start the enrolment process. 

https://tinyurl.com/a6hkufrm 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding the program, please do not hesitate to contact the office 
or email the band committee at bandatjasperroad@hotmail.com.  
 
We look forward to your child’s participation in the Beginner Band in 2022. 
 
 
Regards  
 
JRPS Band Committee 
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